
ATTENTION JOHNSON COUNTY VOTERS  
 
 
The office of the County Clerk is in the process of updating the Voter Registration  
Records.  Please contact us if you have moved, changed your name or have a change 
of address due to postal renumbering.  If you have moved to Johnson County and 
would like to register to vote, identification is now required to register to vote. 
Contact the County Clerk’s office at 684-7272 for more information. 
 
Vicki Edelman 
Johnson County Clerk 
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